
 
  

Office of the Provost 
  
  

Dear Faculty Members, 
  
As we continue to navigate the ever-evolving landscape of higher education, it is crucial 
that we stay informed about emerging technologies and their influences on our 
environment. With this in mind, we have partnered with IDD to develop an 
informational flyer about Generative Artificial Intelligence (AI) and its potential 
impact on teaching and learning.  
  
We encourage faculty members to clearly communicate their policies regarding 
the use of AI-generated content in their course syllabi. Sample AI syllabus 
statements are available on the CETL’s Syllabus Statements webpage.  
  
By establishing protocols in your classes regarding the use of AI tools, you can help 
ensure a fair and transparent learning environment for all students. Whether you choose 
to embrace these tools, restrict their use, or offer guidelines on their ethical application, 
your guidance will play an important role in shaping students’ academic experiences. 
  

Regards, 
Kirsty 
  
  
Kirsten Fleming, Ph.D. 
Provost and Executive Vice President 
Academic Affairs 
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https://www.unco.edu/provost/pdf/ai-chatgpt-faculty-informational-fall-2023.pdf
https://www.unco.edu/center-enhancement-teaching-learning/teaching-resources/syllabus_statements.aspx

